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Enhanced Preliminary Design 

The NEWPCC Upgrade: Biosolids Facilities Enhanced Preliminary Design Report is available by request 
to the City’s Project Manager after completion of a Non-Disclosure Agreement included in Attachment 1.  
These documents will be released at the sole discretion of the City to bona fide potential proponents.  

 

Attachments 

Attachment 1  Non-Disclosure Agreement 

 

 


